From: Barbara Arnold

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2017 8:28:53 PM

Barbara Arnold
69 Mt. Vernon St.
Dover, NH 03820

December 14, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please reject the Northern Pass. This project will ruin the natural beauty of New Hampshire, one of NH’'s
reasons that so many people visit our beautiful state. It will do nothing but hurt our state and our
tourist industry!

Sincerely,
Barbara Arnold
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